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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
 
Questions were asked about who should present diplomas during graduation.  
Sometime in the past, to avoid confusion, the board agreed that the Board 
President would do all the presentations unless a board member had a 
son/daughter graduating.  
  
As we now have several new board members, it was suggested that the Board 
revisit this topic and come to some kind of understanding where it benefits all 
board members.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Discuss and take action. 
  
 
 
 
BAOARD ACTION REQUIRED:  
I move the Board approve _______________________________.   


